
 

 

NOTICE 

Enrollment for Naval Unit of NCC 

 

Students who are interested in enrolling in the Naval Unit of the National Cadet Corps (NCC) are hereby 

requested to submit their names via the following GOOGLE FORM: 

https://forms.gle/97jM8BSSoy1Jbmgq6  

 

For further details contact: 

Dr. Sudakshina Ghosh 

Department of Zoology 

(8240455472)  
 

This is a valuable opportunity for students to receive training in naval discipline, leadership, and service 

to the nation. Such training not only builds confidence and resilience but also enhances future career 

prospects—both in the defense services and beyond. 

 

All eligible and interested students are encouraged to come forward and make the most of this special 

opportunity. 

 

 

Dr. Sutapa Ray 

Principal 

Vidyasagar College for Women 
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